
 

 

Media Release 
CAMP DRAFT AREA UP GRADE AT GUNDAGAI RODEO GROUNDS. 
 
20th June 2017 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE. 
 
Work has commenced on the camp draft arena at the Gundagai rodeo grounds. Rodeo club 
members have held working bees to dismantle the old post and wire fencing in preparation for new 
steel fencing around the perimeter of the arena. 
 
The Gundagai Rodeo Club were successful in gaining a grant of $25,000 from the Stronger 
Communities Fund, an initiative of the NSW State Government and administered by Cootamundra-
Gundagai Regional Council. The grant will assist the club in erecting 405 metres of steel fencing, 
which includes five bull rails and five gates. 
 
The Gundagai Rodeo Club was formed in 1975 and has continually developed the rodeo and camp 
draft complex over the years. Situated on crown land in Showground complex improvements include 
shower and toilet block and other amenities that have enhanced the rodeo and camp drafting 
experience for competitors and spectators. 
 
The new fencing will make the arena more accessible and user friendly for all users of the grounds 
and safer for the animals, spectators and competitors. In the past black hessian was attached to the 
post and wire fencing.  
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Photo and caption 

1. Members of Gundagai Rodeo Club working hard at recent working bee dismantling the old 

post and wire fencing. (below) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

2. The camp draft arena ready for new fencing. The old post and wire fencing has been 

dismantled and ready for removal. (above) 
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